
THE ICFAI UNIVERSITY, SIKKIM'S ENERGY CLUB AND NSS CELL ORGANISED 

AWARENESS PROGRAM IN COLLABORATION WITH POWER DEPARTMENT, 

GANGTOK, SIKKIM. 

                                                                                                                                               Date: 10th September 2024 

                                                                     

In a progressive step towards promoting energy conservation, ICFAI University, Sikkim, through 

its Energy Club and NSS Cell, organized a significant event in collaboration with the Power 

Department. As part of their ongoing sensitization program on energy conservation, 

 The program included the formal handing over of 50 nos energy-saving LED bulbs by the 

Power Department to The ICFAI University, Sikkim as part of their mission to promote energy 

conservation. The event was graced by Dr. Rohit Rathi, Registrar, and Ms. Sandhya R. Pant, 

Deputy Registrar, alongside members of the Power Department. Their speeches highlighted the 

importance of saving energy for future sustainability. 

A demonstration of an electric car by the Power Department also took place, showcasing 

sustainable transportation and its role in reducing carbon footprints. This engaging demonstration 

gave students a firsthand look at the benefits of electric vehicles. 

As part of the program, students enthusiastically participated in a quiz competition centered on 

energy conservation, fostering a deeper understanding of energy-saving practices and their 

impact on the environment. The event proved to be an educational and interactive experience for 

all participants. 


